
Tucson Electric Power (TEP) is evaluating preliminary alternative 
routes for the Kino to DeMoss-Petrie (Kino-DMP) Transmission  
Line Project, which will connect the Kino Substation to the  
DeMoss-Petrie Substation and interconnect with the planned  
UA North Substation. The project will improve reliability and  
power quality throughout the study area, allow for the retirement 
of aging infrastructure and support the University of Arizona and 
Banner - University Medical Center Tucson.

Public input remains an important part of the planning  
process and TEP wants to hear from you. Please join us on  
Tuesday, October 6, 2020 from 6-8 p.m. for a live virtual open 
house meeting. During this video livestream, TEP will discuss the 
continuing analysis used to reduce the number of preliminary 
alternative routes under consideration. Participants are also 
encouraged to submit comments and ask questions about  
the project.

To watch:  Visit the project page at tep.com/kino-to-demoss-petrie 
and click on the livestream link
To listen: Call 1-253-215-8782, enter meeting ID number  
830 8654 2901 and press #
To submit a question during the meeting: Call 520-918-9206  
or send a text message to 520-302-5527

We’ll provide a project update, then respond live to as many 
questions as possible. A recording of the livestream and responses 
to all questions received during the event will be posted on the 
project webpage.

In addition to participating in the virtual open house, residents  
and other stakeholders are encouraged to share comments using 
one of these methods:

•	Filling out an online comment form at  
tep.com/kino-to-demoss-petrie

•	Sending comments to KINO2DMP@tep.com
•	Calling 1-833-523-0887 and leaving a voicemail 
•	Mailing a letter with comments to the return  

address on this postcard 

TEP busca aporte público sobre el proyecto de línea de transmisión 
138 kV e invita al público a asistir virtualmente la próxima reunión 
comunitaria para más información. Por favor use la información 
proporcionada para enviar un comentario. O por favor deje un 
mensaje al 1-833-655-0399 y le regresaran  
su llamada. Gracias por su interés en  
este proyecto.
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